VENTURING CREW
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Venturing Crew 60, sponsored by St. Philip’s Episcopal Church, spent 10 hours during the recent

La-
bor Day weekend getting rid of invasive non-native plants along the Woodlands Trail. They also have

Just returned from a high-adventure trip to Minnesota where they paddled and portaged canoes 65
miles into Canada. With-the service hours on the trail, and the mileage from their trip, members were
awarded the prestigious 50-miler award. Venturing Crew 60 frequently camps and enjoys snow-ski-
ing. From left are: Venturing Crew 60 associated adviser Steve Bensinger, Sean Bensinger, Brendan
Grimm, Sam Bensinger, Venturing Crew 60 adviser Lynn Grimm and Katie Cantwell.




